
1

M54 to M6 Link Road

From: Haywood Planning Services <haywoodplanningservices@outlook.com>
Sent: 03 November 2020 14:06
To: M54 to M6 Link Road
Cc: Harris, Kelly; e.fox@sstaffs.gov.uk; Leeder, Alison
Subject: M54/M6 Link Road Deadline One 3rd November Planning Inspectorate.
Attachments: M54 to M6 Link Road Local Impact Report (FINAL).pdf; First Questions PINS (003) 

PW[17834] rev 1.docx

Categories: Deadline, EO

For the Attn of Louise Evans Case Manager M54 to M6 link road Case Team. 
 
SSC IP Ref: 20025362 
 
Please find attached the following documents submitted by South Staffordshire Council (SSC) for Deadline 1: 
 

 Local Impact Report; and  
 first responses to initial questions. 

 
SSC has been working with the applicant  to prepare a draft SoCG. The applicant will be submitting the draft SoCG 
later today which will be unsigned and is a work in progress.   
 
With regard to comments on the applicants change of 29 May 2020 [AS-004], accepted on 20 July 2020 [PD-005], 
SSC have reviewed the changes and consider they are mostly minor in nature that will see improvements to the 
scheme. In relation to proposed change 4 and the traffic management on the M54, SSC see this shorter period as a 
positive change however, it will be necessary in the detailed Traffic Management Plan to engage with and take on 
the views of the local community and business on the precise details of the Plan. These comments were sent to the 
applicant on 18 September 2020. 
 
Please can I also confirm SSC will only want to be involved in the issue specific oral hearings and only to cover 
any outstanding concerns/issues we have set out in the LIR. SSC are happy to answer any questions on other 
matters the ExA may have where they believe input from SSC would assist the examination.  
 
I can also confirm SSC would prefer to receive all future correspondence electronically.  
 
Regards   
 
Tom Cannon 
Haywood Planning Services (on behalf of South Staffordshire Council)  
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


